
“I would personally like to thank everyone
who donated towards my benefit that was 
held on Saturday, October 23, 2021. 
There are no words that can express how 
grateful I am for all of the support I received.

The generosity that was received by local 
merchants, community members, friends, 
family and coworkers was overwhelming.

Thank you again, your generosity is greatly 
appreciated!” Nicole Cole


